


My family and I call on the Public Service Commission to reject these secret deals that have
been cut with large industrial and commercial interests and to hold FPL accountable.

Enough is enough — protect residential customers from corporate greed and unjustified rate
hikes. FOL’s competitor, JEA has protected financial assaults of its elderly citizens, veterans,
and veterans’ survivors. At a minimum, FPL should do the same.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,

Yvonne Howze

13 Privado Court

St. Augustine FL, 32095-6708
yvonnehowze@bellsouth.net




